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Diary Events 

 

Monday 21st March 

Yr9 Vaccinations 

Tuesday 22nd March 

Careers – Hull Truck Theatre & 

Yr11 Photo 

Wednesday 23rd March 

Yr11 Food Exam 

Thursday 24th March 

Yr7 Consultation 

Friday 25th March 

Yr11 Maths PGL Weekend 

Thursday 29th March 

Yr10 Day of Reflection 

COVID 
A few parents are querying what to do if their child tests positive for COVID.  The following 
guidance is taken from the government website: 
 
This guidance came into effect on 24 February 2022 and will be updated on 1 April 2022. 

If you have COVID-19 you should stay at home and avoid contact with other people. You should 
also follow this advice If you have a positive LFD test result, even if you do not have any 
symptoms. 

You should: 

Not attend work. If you are unable to work from home, you should talk to your employer about 
options available to you 

 
Children and young people with COVID-19 should not attend their education setting while they 
are infectious. They should take an LFD test from 5 days after their symptoms started (or the day 
their test was taken if they did not have symptoms) followed by another one the next day. If both 
these tests results are negative, they should return to their educational setting if they normally 
attend one, as long as they feel well enough to do so and do not have a temperature. They 
should follow the guidance for their educational setting. 
 
 

 



Good Luck 
Good luck to Eddie and Fraser who are running for Humberside, in Kent, on Saturday at the 
English Schools Cross Country event! 

Year 11 Photo’s 
The Year 11’s will be having a school photo on Tuesday 22nd March, individual photos will be 
done after lunch followed by a whole year group photo.  Please can all students ensure they are 
wearing full school uniform. 

Year 11 English and Maths Consultation Evening 
We will then be holding an additional consultation evening on Thursday 31st March to discuss 
the results of the Year 11 Maths and English exams.  

 Year 11 Period 6 
There is no Year 11 Period 6 W/C 21st March 2022 due to staff meetings and events in school. 

Year 7 Consultation 
There is a Year 7 consultation in school on Thursday 24th March.  Appointments can be made 
on the SchoolCloud. https://stbedescva.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 

Donated Uniform 
We are in the process of setting up a website where we sell good quality 2nd hand uniform to 
parents who struggle to purchase new items.  The website will be available to all parents and the 
proceeds of the sales will go to support the school.  If you have any good quality uniform that 
your child has grown out of we would be grateful if you can bring it along to school. Thank you 
for your support.  

Free School Meals 
If you are not in receipt of free school meals already we have purchased a new online application 
system for you to check to see if you are now eligible.  The application process is simple and 
does not require you to provide any documents. You can find this on our school website under 
Parent Information, Free School Meals.    
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